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MikeR

From: Gish, Jr., Kenneth (SEA) [KennethG@prestongates.com]
Sent:  Friday, March 24, 2006 9:55 AM

To: Mike Reynolds

Cc: Ring, J.W. (PTL)

Subject: Clarification of Lincoln City's Response

Mike,

We would like to clarify Section "V" of Lincoln City's March 14, 2006 response to Miami Corporation's
comments on the proposed reservations on Side Creek, Rock Creek, and Treat River. Section "V" of the
City's response was intended only to underscore the degree of thoughtful review that OWRD has already
undertaken regarding the proposed reservations. The City does not agree with Miami's contention that
OWRD has "tied its hands" with regards to the rulemaking and understands that OWRD is obligated by

statute to conduct a public rulemaking process for reservations and cannot pre-determine the outcome.
We apologize for any confusion.

Thanks,
Ken

Kenneth J. Gish Jr.
Preston|Gates|Ellis LLP
925 Fourth Avenue, Suite 2900

Seattle, Washington 98104-1158
Direct: (206) 370-6585

Fax:  (206) 370-6308
Email:_kennethg@prestongates.com
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